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 DATE EVENT 

Friday 19th July Last day of the school year! 

Monday 2nd September / 
Tuesday 3rd September 

PD days—staff only 

Wednesday 4th September Start of term for all children. Half days 
for new Reception until Friday. 

Thursday 12th September Meet the teacher—2.40pm. A chance 
to meet and find out about the          
curriculum and class for this term. 

Tuesday 17th September Reception Parents Workshop: 3.30pm 
or 5.00pm 

Thursday 10th October Phonics Workshop—YR / Y1    2.30pm 

Monday 21st October Harvest Festival—2.00pm in the 
church 

Tuesday 22nd October Year 2 / 3 Parents Workshop—
Reading. Fluency and what is             
VIPERS?!                                        2.30pm 

Friday 25th October Break up for half term 

Monday 4th November Return to school from half term   

Monday 16th December Carol Service—2.00 pm—church 

Friday 20th December Break up for Christmas 

Monday 6th January PD day—staff only 

Tuesday 7th January Return to school 

Friday 14th February Break up for half term 

Monday 24th February Return to school 

Thursday 10th April Break up for Easter 

Friday 11th April PD day—staff only 

                  

 

 

 

   Class 1: JJ; Mila; Archie; Sebastian; Freya; Izzy 

 

     Class 2: Tallulah; Rae; Leo; Rowan; Hugo; Hudson 

   

   Class 3: Alaya-May; Ryan; Oscar; Esmee 

 

   Class 4: Will; Theo; Alfie; Robbie 

 

  Class 5:  Ava; Avril; Harvey 

Our Leavers 

What a brilliant year 6 group! 

Yesterday we said our farewells—some 
laughs and a few tears as we reminisced 

about their journey through school. Lots of 
photographs to laugh about to show how 
much they have changed (or they haven’t) 

since their first school days!                  
There are 19 fabulous individuals in this 

cohort—and we are all really proud of them—of their achievements in the 
broadest form, and of the young people they have become. They have the best 
attitudes and skills ready to tackle secondary school and new challenges. A sad 

goodbye to some of our families too—some of whom have been with us for 
many years! Thank you for a great partnership!  

The end of a year! 

We probably say it every year—but it has really flown by. Thank you for your 
support, kind words, cards and gifts to all of the staff—your thoughts are very 

much appreciated. We do hope you get some rest and family time over the 
holidays—and appreciate it can be hard to juggle with work.                                      

We will see you all on Wednesday 4th September  

A few memories of the year! 

 

 

Our attendance winners! 

Highest attendance this week: Class 5 

Highest attendance this term: Class 2 

Highest attendance this year: Classes 1 and 2 shared at 96.5% 

Autumn term 

Bookings for clubs are now closed. Fitness and KS2 Football are full but there 
are limited spaces on others—so please email the office in September if you 
now want a space. Chill and Breakfast has spaces, and can be booked as you 

need. Advance notice is preferred but there is usually space on the day. 

Bus list—a form was sent home for you to let us know about any bus transport 
next year. 

Note dates for Harvest and Carol Services already in for next year! 

PE / Forest school days for next term 

Class 1—Tues / Fri (forest school)  Class 2—Mon / Wed 

Class 3—Thurs / Fri; Class 4—Wed / Thurs; Class 5—Mon / Fri 

Class 2 Forest school will be as a full day each half term—and email will come 
home about this nearer the time! 

Reading Champions and TTRS: 

Giving books is always a pleasure at High Ercall!!! Well done to: 

Christo, Emily W, Matilda D, Reuben, William M 

TTRS Stars are: Harry S; Harper, Elliott 

High Ercall Baby News!  We are pleased to tell you that Mrs Ramsdale has had 
a baby boy—Zach. He is gorgeous and they are doing really well. I’m sure she 
will pop in to see everyone in the new school year. 


